
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATE: July 12, 2018 

 
TO: Mike Perdue, Supervisor Coliseum Maintenance 

FROM:  Kirim McGee, M/WBE Specialist 

DEPARTMENT: Coliseum 

SUBJECT: Greensboro Aquatic Center Fourth Pool Addition 

 
The M/WBE Office reviewed the bid submitted by Shelco, LLC for the Aquatic Center Fourth 

Pool Addition to determine compliance with the City’s M/WBE Program Plan.  The goals 

established for the project were MBE 8% and WBE 7%.  The Subcontractor Utilization Affidavit 

indicated MBE 2.27% and WBE .13%.  The MBE utilization was reduced to 0% because the 

firm was not located in the Greensboro marketplace. Shelco, LLC did not achieve the M/WBE 

goals; however it achieved the minimum 50 GFE points to be considered a responsive bid. 

 
Shelco, LLC has committed .13% of the total contract value of $8,241,856.00 to the following 

WBE firm: 

 
 
Certification 

 
Firm Name 

 
County 

 
Description of 

Work 

 
Dollar Value 

Total 

Contract 

Percentage 
 

WBE 
Carolina Disposal 

Service, Inc. 
 

Guilford 
 

Dumpsters 
 

$10,714.00 
 

.13% 

 
Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there is a change to the scope 

of work either through change orders or additions or if a subcontractor is replaced; the contractor 

must contact the M/WBE Office prior to making any such changes or substitutions. 

 
Kirim McGee, MWBE Specialist 

cc: Gwen Carter 


